
   

SNACK ARRANGEMENTS FOR 

KS2 SITE IN SEPTEMBER 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As your child will be in Year 3 in September we would like to inform you of the 

mid-morning snack arrangements for our Key Stage Two children. 

The children can bring in their own snack but it must be fruit or vegetables. We 

do not sell any snacks except fruit and milk.  

This in line with what the Key Stage One children have and is in line with the 

Healthy Schools Agenda. 

In September the children will order and pay for their snack, if required, when 

they enter their classrooms in the morning.  The snack will then be prepared by 

our catering team and delivered in individual bags to the classrooms ready for 

break-time. 

The menu the children can choose from is detailed below.  Please try to send 

your child in with the correct money each day as the time and availability to 

give change is limited. 

Please remember that children should only have water in water bottles unless 

they are on a medical continence plan that has been shared with school. 

CATERING TEAM’S SNACK MENU 

Piece of Fruit – 35p   and   Carton of Milk – 25p 

 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

Kindest regards, 

Sarah Tomlinson 

Headteacher 


